
 

TAROONA COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION Inc. 
 
President: Secretary: Janette Power 
Jill Hickie 8 Earlwood Ct, Taroona 
  Phone: 6227 8387 

          

 

Minutes of meeting held on Thursday, 4
th

 April 2019 at Taroona Community Cottage 

 

Present: Anne Parrott, Alison Phillips, Janette Power, Roger Kellaway, & Jill Hickie 

 

Apologies: Maureen Robinson, Fiona Rice 

 

Minutes: Confirmation of minutes of March proposed Anne, Second Al 

 

Correspondence: 

 Email  

50 Communities Project  

Candidates in Nelson Legislative Council election regarding forum 

attendance 

 Kingborough Council regarding Hinsby Reserve (Sean Kerr) 

  Dean Winter regarding Crown Land sale to UTAS 

 

   

Business Arising & General Business: 

 

1. Kingborough Community Hub launch, Jill attended. Music and food 

vans etc Successful event. Jill spoke with Deputy Mayor and discussed 

IMAS land gifted to council and management of it, especially to retain 

trees. 

 

2. Planning Scheme Amendment IMAS land – goes to council Monday, 

little time to digest details. Jill will read and we will discuss via email 

with a plan to attend the meeting. 

 

3. Forum of candidates –Saturday April 6
th 

David Stephens will do a sign. 

Jill proposed we give David a small gift for the many signs he has done 

for the TCA over the years, all agreed.  Alison to organise Anne will 

bring membership paperwork. Jill to bring tea, coffee, milk and sugar. 

Janette to send Jill list of candidates & contact Lorraine Bennett (10
th

 

candidate) 

 

4. Update on 50 Communities Project – Janette updated committee that 

we have put in an application for a shared marquee and/or part funding 

for infra-red camera 
 

5. Newsletter delivery –Alison discussed ideas for guidelines around 

delivery; – deliver to all letterboxes on your street, deliver to all 

addresses regardless of ‘No Junk Mail’ stickers (we will make a note 

of address if people complain they do not want a newsletter) 
 

6. Bike path – community member Rod Hartridge has written to us to 

propose a safe cycling path in Taroona park, a circuit for youngsters. 

He has discussed with Taroona Environment Network and has their 



support. Jill to walk out the proposed circuit and discuss at next 

meeting 

 

 

 

 

Other Business: 

 

 

 

Financial Report: 
 
On April 1st 2019 the TCA had a balance of $1875.15 

 

Since my report of 1
st
 March 2019, we have had 1 new member. 

 

Cheque 527090 for $45 for the Domain name has been presented. Cheques for 

Maureen for parking of $11 and for Plasticwise Taroona for $200 have not been 

presented yet so our ‘real’ balance is $1664.15. 

 

There are currently 64 financial members. 

 

 Anne Parrott 

 Treasurer 

 

The date of the next meeting is Thursday 2nd May 

 


